
 
ASSAM UNIVERSITY::SILCHAR 

NOTICE 
 

It has come to notice that several applicants for admission in various courses of University has been 

submitting application to the concerned Department for consideration of their candidature as they 

could not upload/re-upload their application in online portal of the University. It may be mentioned 

here that the University vide Notice F.No.AUR/21-1/2020/44 dated 03.09.2020 has informed the 

students who have applied for admission in the University in various courses, that the Admission 

portals shall be kept open from 7th September 2020 to 12th  September 2020 for re-uploading of their 

documents. Thereafter also the University, considering the pandemic situation has considered cases 

who reported immediately about inability to upload the documents as per direction in time. But now 

the Admission process is in the final stage and no further consideration of such cases is possible. 

Students who could not re-upload the document as per above mentioned notice or did not report to the 

University immediately thereafter shall not be considered in current admission process. 

 

 

 
Dr. Pradosh Kiran Nath 

Registrar i/c 

Assam University, Silchar 

F.No.AUR/21-1/2020/52                  Dated : 11.11.2020 
 

Copy to: 

1. PVC (AUS/AUDC) for information 

2. Director IQAC for information 

3. Chairman, Admission Committee for information and necessary action. 

4. All HoDs/Deans for information and necessary action 

5. Finance Officer/COE/Librarian/Director CDC for information 

6. Deputy Registrar Academic/Research Cell for information and necessary action 

7. President/Secretary, AUSU for information. 

8. Director, Computer Centre for uploading in University website. 

 

 
Registrar i/c 

Assam University, Silchar 

 

 


